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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
TOWN OF LINCOLN 

ZONING ORDINANCE 
 
The Town of Lincoln will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 5, 2018 at 6 PM 
to accept comments on proposed changes to the Town of Lincoln Zoning 
Ordinance as prepared by the Town Plan Commission according to state 
statutes.  Adoption of the changes will be considered by the Town Board 
following the public hearing. 
 
The proposed changes pertain to local agreement requirements in regards to 
future/potential metallic mining in the Town of Lincoln.  
 
A copy of the proposed ordinance changes may be reviewed on the Town’s 
website at http://www.townoflincolnwi.com/zoning.html or viewed in person at the 
Crandon Public Library.  
 
The hearing will begin at 6:00 p.m. at the Town of Lincoln hall, 5376 County W, 
Crandon, WI and will continue until all comments are heard.  A quorum of the 
Town Board will be present. 
 
/s/ Tressa Votis 
Town of Lincoln Clerk/Treasurer 
________________________________________________________________________ 
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